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Photo Retake Day 
 

November 30, 2020 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
For families who wish to participate in our Photo Retake Day, Edge Photography will 
be returning on Thursday, December 10th.  Photos will once again take place in our 
gymnasium, ensuring all COVID precautions are in place.   
 
If you wish to have student photos retaken, please return the information below to the 
school.  You may also call us and provide the following information as well, if that is 
most convenient for you.  Please ensure we have your information by December 9th.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mr. Minutillo   Ms. Fraser 
Principal   Vice-Principal  
 
 

 
Yes, I wish to have my child’s photo retaken on Thursday, December 10th.   
 
Child’s Name __________________________________ 
 
Teacher and Grade __________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature ______________________________________ 
 


